
 
Communications with the Board of Directors 

Stockholders and other interested persons may communicate any concerns they may have 

regarding Newell Brands Inc. to Newell Brands’ board of directors or to any member or 

committee of the board of directors by writing to them at the following address: 

Newell Brands Inc. 

Attention: [Board of Directors]/[Board Member] 

c/o Corporate Secretary 

Newell Brands Inc. 

221 River Street  

Hoboken, New Jersey 07030 

Communications directed to the independent or non-management directors should be sent to the 

attention of the Chairman of the Board or the chairperson of the Nominating/Governance 

Committee, c/o Newell Brands’ Corporate Secretary, at the address indicated above. 


